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         Monday 25th September 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6, 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARIES: Parent meeting – Information about SATs 

Year 6 is a very busy and exciting one for your children.  We have some fantastic topics and the new whole 

class reading has already proved a success!  We hope your child has shared some of the great learning they 

have been doing so far this term. 

In Year 6 we are also preparing for the upcoming national tests which take place in May 2018. In order for 

you to feel prepared as parents we would like to invite you to a SATs information meeting on Tuesday 7th 

November.  

The meeting will be repeated twice, one at 3.15pm and the other at 5.15pm. The meeting will last 

approximately 30 minutes and will be an opportunity for you to find out key information about the national 

tests and ways in which you can support your child at home.  

Outlined below is what the meeting will cover: 

- Overview of SATs tests, dates and timetable 

- Importance of the tests and what they measure 

- How you can support your child at home this term 

- Use of revision books 

- Revision techniques to support your child 

- Opportunity to ask questions directly about SATs and ease any concerns 

We would like to encourage as many of you as possible to attend one of these meetings as it will be 

beneficial for you and your child.  

Please indicate below whether you are likely to attend so that we have an idea of numbers for each 

meeting. 

Many thanks for your continued support 

The Year 6 team 
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Please return to the school office by Friday 20th October 2017 

Year 6 SATs Information Meeting 

Name of child: ____________________________________  Class: __________________ 

I am able to attend the SATs meeting on Tuesday 7th November.  3.15pm 

         5.15pm 

I am not able to attend the SATs meeting on Tuesday 7th November.  

 

Name of parent: __________________________________ Date: __________________ 
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